
 

 

 

 VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

 

 

November 7, 2013 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Steve McLaughlin 

President 

Court Grabbers, LLC 

P.O. Box 3103 

York, Pennsylvania  17402 

 

Dear Steve:  

 

Thank you for your equipment application to use your product, Court Grabbers, in 

NCAA basketball competition. 

 

This product, as presented in your equipment application, does meet our current 

rules and is therefore legal for NCAA competition. Please note that this is not an 

endorsement of your product and the use of the NCAA logo or protected marks in 

conjunction with your product is prohibited. 

 

I hope this information is helpful. Please contact me at the NCAA if you have 

additional questions.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
 

Rachel Seewald  

Associate Director, Championships and Alliances 

 

 

RS:af 

 

cc: Mr. Ty Halpin  

 NCAA Women’s Basketball Rules Committee 

  

 

 

 


